Durand Septic Service
P.O. Box 495
Dallas City, IL. 62330
(217} 852-3115

To: Dick Pardall Date: 6-19-24
1972 Franklin Road
Woest Point, lowa 52656

inspection:
Durand Septic Service the week of 5-9-24, performed a septic

inspection at the following property at 250 section line road Dallas City,
Ilinois. (Pontoosuc / Rio Vista addition.)

Durand Septic Service dyed and loaded the septic system, the septic
system performed well. We located the septic tank, which is a 1000
gallon concrete septic tank. We pumped the septic tank and inspected
the baffles and the baffies were in good working order.

No sign of any dye was found on the property or surface discharging.
We believe this is a working, legal septic system at this time. Therefore
this septic system PASSED the septic inspection.

This is how it performed the day of septic inspection. This is not to be
construed as a warranty or guarantee going forward.

Thank You!

Durand Septic Service
Keith A. Durand
049-020134

Colton K. Durand
049-034127



